
 
 
 

General Notice 

Date: 26.05.2024 

 

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that pursuant to the 
previous notification vide memo no. NRC/Notice/133/2024 dated 14.05.2024, 
the College shall be opened for regular functions on and from 28.05.2024 
(Tuesday) as usual. All UG and PG classes to be held as per normal class routine. 
All faculties and staff members are hereby requested to act accordingly in this 
regard.  
 
All concern are being informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 

 

(Dr. Basudev Mandal) 
Principal 
Narajole Raj College 
 
 
 


